April 14, 2017

Wayne & Suzanne Berzinis

483 Roosevelt Trail

Windham, ME 04062

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Berzinis,

I am writing you pertaining to your property at 41 Arcadia Street in Portland, Maine. I live in the adjacent building and wanted to discuss with you the back-spot light that was installed last fall on the aforementioned property. The back light seems to be on a motion sensor, which has it turning off after a period of time. However, the light is very bright and when it is active is lights up my entire side of the apartment. Exterior spot lights should be hooded, so as to not impose on abutters. So I am requesting if you could hood the back light so that it only shines on the back-yard area of your property.

Your cooperation on this will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Andrew Juris